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1A NEWS 
June 2016 

Dear 1A parents, 

Our school year has almost come to a close. We are 
currently taking part in many assessments and are 
working really hard here in 1A to finish things up! 

I have greatly enjoyed getting to know all of you and 
your children this year and look forward to a fun filled 
June! 

Please read on to see what’s up in 1A. 

Mme Fry 

 

Upcoming Events 

June  

June 8th 
Arbor Day field trip 
 
June 22nd  
2:20pm Les Trois Petits 
Cochons 1A classroom 
 
June 24th 
2:00pm year end mass 

June 4th PD Day NO 
school 

June 27th Grade One Swim 
and last day of classes  

Library and Classroom Books 

Please note: all classroom and library books must be 

returned to the school by Friday June 10
th 

. This 
gives us the opportunity to take inventory of them 
before our year-end. We would kindly ask that any 
lost or damaged books be replaced. Thank-you for 
your cooperation! 

Rag and Bag 

On Wednesday, June 24th students are asked to bring 
a rag and a plastic grocery bag as we will be working 
together to clean our classroom 

 

PSSSSSSST…… Grade One 
moms, we need your help! Please email 
Mme Fry a digital photo of the students 

dads or grandpas ASAP. We are 
cooking up a special Father’s Day 

project here in 1A. Send it in as soon as 
possible and make it a close up please. 

Thank you!!!! 
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With summer well on its way, it’s a good time to begin planning how you 
will keep the momentum going! Your children have worked so hard this 
year, becoming readers and writers and summer time practice ensures 
that they will hold on to those gains. 

Representatives from St. Albert Public Library will soon be in our school 
to teach the students all about the Summer Library Program. For those of 
you who are unfamiliar, it is a program that children can participate in 
that can be done in both French and English. Generally, the students get 
to read their way through a variety of genres and in doing so complete 
different legs of a quest. 

At the very end, they win a prize for all of their hard work! 

The program is open to students in grades 1-6 and there is generally a 
program designed for younger children as well. 

Happy reading! 

Summer Reading! 

With the end of the year fast approaching, there are many classroom tasks to be done. If you are 
able to come into the classroom to help with year-end take down and/or organisation at any time, 
please let me know.  Drop ins are welcome ! 

Trois Petits Cochons 
The children are hard at work practicing and preparing for their year end performance of Trois 
Petits Cochons. This will take place in our classroom at  2 :40pm on June 22nd. All are welcome to 
come and watch the performance to see what the children have learned this year.  

After the presentation, we will be moving outside to visit and play in the park. The students have 
been working their curly tails off, lets get together and celebrate them and their hard work ! I 
hope to see you there  

Last Day of School 
Our fun filled last day of school will begin with a trip to the swimming pool. We will require a 
number of volunteers to join the students in the pool in order to adhere to the pool’s safety 
standards. Once we return, we will have some time in the classroom followed by a potluck snack. 
Please email me and let me know what you would like to send with your child to contribute. In 
the afternoon students will help to clean and organise the classroom, and then we will enjoy 
board games and a variety of whole group games before the end of the day. 

I would like to thank you all so much for your participation this year. Most of all I would like to thank 
you for allowing me the honor of teaching all of your children! Have a blessed summer. 

We Need Your Help! 
 


